29" September 2011

Mr. Ray Coyne

Dublin Bus

Head Office

56/60 Upper O'Connell Street
Dublin 1

Our Ref: 28248

RE: Lucan Area Committee Meetine of South Dublin Countv Council
held on 27 September 2011

Dear Mr. Coyne

At the meeting of the Lucan Area Committee held on the 27" September 2011 the
following question was adopted and approved by the Members of the Area
Committee:

“To ask the Manager to write to the Area Manager of Dublin Bus noting the revised
routes for the number of routes serving Lucan and Palmerston and recommending
that an additional bus stop be provided on the inward route near the entrance to the
Islandbridge Memorial Gardens?”

I would be obliged for your comment and response as soon as possible to enable me
to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Edel Colgan
Senior Staff Officer
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Ms Edei Colgan

Senior Staff Officer

South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

28.11.11

Dear Ms Colgan

[ refer to your letter of 2" November regarding the provision of a bus stop at Con
Colbert Road. T can confirm that this stop is in place, Stop No. 7435,

Yours sincerely
77
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Project Manager
Network Direct
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